
 

 

2019 Director’s Message in Dining Hall to Hartstone Guests 

 

 

Hello Friends of Hartstone, 

 

An Amazing Gift & Giving Opportunity. 

After I sent you our annual Holiday Newsletter, we were 

contacted by a generous donor who has offered to match up to 

$100,000!!! toward the Final Phase of the Chapel Project. We 

have until December 31st, 2019 for you to Double Your 

Donation! See “Feedback Box” to the right, to make a Donation 

and or be added to our Mailing List.  

                                        

For more info see “WOW PRAISE GOD!!!” card. Thank you so 

much for all your love and support for this ministry, it’s an honor 

to partner together with you, God bless 

 

 

Not to us, Dave Dick 
 


